
 
 
 
 
 

CENTRAL BANK of SOLOMON ISLANDS 
P.O. BOX 634, Honiara, Solomon Islands 

 

Public Notice: 01/2019 

 

2019 CASH EXCHANGE PROGRAM 
 
The Central Bank of Solomon Islands (CBSI) would like to inform the public that an exchange of soiled 

and mutilated or torn banknotes for new $5 dollar notes will take place this Friday 12th of April in front of 

the CBSI main office, Point Cruz.  

CBSI would like to ensure that only quality banknotes are circulated in the hands of individuals, 

communities, business houses and the public at large.  

This arrangement will continue for the next 4 weeks until the launch of Solomon Islands newest $5 dollar 

polymer banknote.  

For more information related to our currency, call us on 21791 or send an email on info@cbsi.com.sb  

 
Central Bank of Solomon Islands 

11 April 2019 
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